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Family Connection 
Peek-a-boo	is	a	great	way	to	get	your	baby	
to	smile,	giggle,	and	coo.		You	can	use	your	
hands	or	a	thin	blanket	to	cover	your	face.			
Cover	your	face	for	a	few	seconds,	take	away	
your	hands/blanket	and	say	“Peek-a-boo”!	
Babies	love	when	you	play	this	game	with	

them.			
	

  
How can it be March already? The time 
is flying by! Speaking of time, the time 
change is March 8th.  Time to set the 

clocks ahead one hour.   
 

Every baby in the classroom has been 
doing amazing! Children are reaching 

their developmental goals and we have a 
feeling that this month we will have 
some new crawlers and sitters.  Who 
knows, maybe we will even have some 

new walkers! It’s so exciting to see the 
babies do new things each month.   

 
We would like to put up family pictures 
in the picture display.  If you have a 
family picture to share with the class, 
please bring one and we will add it to 
the display.  It’s fun to talk with the 
babies about who’s in their family.  I 

will be putting the pictures up the week 
of March 9th.   

    
 
 

Why it’s important to talk with your 
baby…. 

 
• Helps their language and 

communication development  
• Helps their brain develop 

 
The more you talk with your baby, the 

better!  Describe things you are doing with 
your baby (changing diaper, getting 

dressed, eating, bath time, ect.)  Read 
books, sing songs, repeat the sounds your 

baby is making.  Even though a 
conversation with your baby may seem one 

sided, it’s important to have that 
communication with your baby. 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
March 2-6-Scholastic Book Fair 
March 13-Receive Original Works Artwork Order      
      Packets & Magnet  
March 17-St. Patrick’s Day 
March 27-Orders due for Original Works    
      Artwork 
 
 


